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October 28, 2021 
 
 
Ms. Jeanne Wolfenbarger 
Transportation Manager 
City of Albuquerque 
600 2nd Street NW 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 
 
Re:   La Cuentista Subdivision PR-2021-004968 

Rosa Parks Justification 
 
Dear Ms. Wolfenbarger: 
 
We are providing a justification to the keep the existing platted roadway section for Rosa 
Parks which is classified as b MRCOG as Major Collector. Along our frontage Rosa Parks’ 
ROW is platted as a varying width from 58’ wide to 73’.  This portion of Rosa Parks is a 
transitionary section that transitions from the 58’ ROW to the 72’ ROW East to West along 
our frontage.  
 
The approved Construction Plans (CPN709786) which built a portion of this road platted 
the ROW as such as well as installed inlets and portions of the C&G per this transitionary 
section and designed it as the ultimate section. See cross-section below and overall 
paving plan attached for reference 
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The approved TIA indicates the Intersection of Rosa Parks and Redroot/Twain our 
proposed entrance has a Level of Service of “A”.   

 
Please feel free to contact me at 823-1000 with questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yolanda Padilla Moyer, P.E. 
Vice President 
Community Development and Planning 
 
YPM 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Kevin Patton, Pulte Group 






